
78-09 REPORT OF THE WOMEN'S COMMITTEE
TO THE EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
DECEMBER 15, 1978
The committee has met three times since its last report and 
has made the following recommendations:
i. That registration forms for future Federation events 
include identification by sex.
2. That the Federation contribute up to $100 to cover any 
deficit which may have arisen from the ONDP Women's 
Conference held November 17, 18, and 19, 1978.
3. That the Federation invite the ONDP Women's 
Committee to establish a liaison with our committee by 
appointing a representative to sit with voice but no vote.
4. That the Federation make an effort to attend conventions 
and other activities of affiliated organizations to make them 
aware of our women's program.
5. That representatives of the Women's Committee meet 
jointly with representatives of the Education Committee to 
consider the feasibility of the Federation developing the 
resources required by affiliated organizations wishing to 
offer a Family Education Program similar to that operated 
by the UAW.
The main work of the committee over the next few months 
will be organizing a women's conference. A complete 
proposal for this project will be ready for the January 
meeting of the Executive Council.
AIl of which is respectfully submitted.
Robert Nickerson,
Chairman,
Women's Committee.
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